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To whom it may concern, we are very much in favor of the proposed management in the new forest
plan.  It looks to us that it will benefit many people with all kinds of recreation backgrounds.  It truly
is all our forests as taxpayers and we are glad that you all have made provisions for everyone.  We
strongly encourage that the plan goes through as it is presented.  Thanks again for all your hard
work, keeping our  Forests strong and well managed. Rick and Josephine Gilpatrick, 




